MINUTES – SOUTH LANIER BASSMASTERS – JANUARY 31, 2021

MEETING FOR FEBRUARY WAS HELD 1/31/2021 DUE TO FEBRUARY 7^{TH} BEING SUPER BOWL SUNDAY.

MEMBERS AT THE MEETING WERE AS FOLLOWS:

STEVE DAVE A.

JERRY ADAM

MARK JOHNNY

DAVE F MATT

ROGER ROB

CHRIS KATHY FRENCH

SCOTT FRENCH

THOSE IN ATTENDANCE VIA FACETIME WERE:

JOE BILL JULES ALVIN

SCOTT AND KATHY FRENCH WERE INTRODUCED AS OUR NEWEST PROSPECTIVE MEMBERS. WE ARE EXCITED THAT THEY ARE THE FIRST "COUPLE" TO SEEK MEMBERSHIP WITH OUR CLUB. WE LOOK FORWARD TO THEIR PARTICIPATION.

THE CLUB DISCUSSED MAURICE AND WE ALL EXTEND OUR SYMPATHIES AMD PRAYERS TO HIM AND HIS FAMILY. A COLLECTION WAS TAKEN AND THAT HAS BEEN SENT TO MAURICE.

AT LONG LAST, DAVE ALDRIDGE WAS VOTED IN AS A MEMBER. DAVE IS A NEW MEMBER TO OUR CLUB, BUT WITH HIS FISHING EXPERIENCE HE WILL BE SOMEONE WE CAN ALL LEARN FROM. CONGRATULATIONS DAVE!

ROGER UPDATED US ON THE WEBSITE AND WE ARE APPRECIATIVE FOR HIS AND JOHN'S EFFORTS IN REVITALIZING OUR "STORY" ONLINE. MARK GAVE US A "TIP OF THE MONTH" AND SHARED HOW A SMALL ITEM CAN BE A BIG HEADACHE ON OUR OUTBOARDS. WE FOLLOWED THAT DISCUSSION WITH ASSIGNING CERTAIN MEMBERS FOR OUR MONTHLY TIP OF THE MONTH. THAT LIST IS:

MARCH – BILL JULY – DAVE A. NOV. – SCOTT F. APRIL – MARK AUG. – JULES DEC. - STEVE

MAY – STEVE SEPT. – JERRY

JUNE - CHRIS

MINUTES – SOUTH LANIER BASSMASTERS – JANUARY 31, 2021

PAGE 2

ROB PRESENTED OUR 2021 BUDGET. WE WILL BE SOLVENT BUT WILL NOT HAVE A BUNCH OF FLUFF FOR UNKNOWNS. WE WILL HANDLE THAT IF SOMETHING WE ARE NOT AWARE OF POPS UP. JERRY PRESENTED THE RESULTS FROM OUR LAST TOURNAMENT, WHICH WERE:

KUDOS TO ALL OUR WINNERS.

RAFFLE CONDUCTED BY JOHNNY AND ROB WITH JULES PROVIDING THE GOODIES. WE HAD 2 DRAWS – STEVE WON THE FIRST DRAW AND MARK WON THE NEXT. WE MADE \$63 DOLLARS THAT WILL GO INTO OUR GENERAL FUND.

FOR THE TIME BEING WE ARE DOING AWAY WITH HOW WE DO THE PAIRINGS FOR TEAM TOURNAMENTS. IT WILL NOT BE JUST WHOEVER IS DRAWN OUT. IT WILL BE CONDUCTED AS THE REGULAR PAIRINGS ARE DONE - WE WANT TO MAKE SURE OUR CO-ANGLERS GET TO FISH WITH DIFFERENT MEMBERS AS MUCH AS POSSIBLE. FOR THE FIRST 6 OR 7 MONTHS THAT SHOULD BE EASY TO ADJUST. THE 2ND PART OF THE YEAR WILL PRESENT A PUZZLE BUT JULES IS GOING TO DO THE BEST HE CAN TO MIX THINGS UP.

WE VOTED TO HOLD OUR DECEMBER TOURNAMENT ON THE 11TH AND 12TH.

JULES WILL BE SENDING OUT THE PAIRINGS AND LINE UP FOR OUR UPCOMING TOURNAMENT AT A LATER DATE.

OUR NEXT MEETING, SCHEDULED FOR MARCH 7TH WILL BE A ZOOM MEETING STARTING AT 6PM. INVITATIONS WILL BE SENT OUT AT A LATER DATE.

MINUTES – SOUTH LANIER BASSMASTERS – JANUARY 31, 2021